
                                                                                                                 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Patient: 

 

Anesthesia services will be provided by Great Lakes Anesthesiology PC for your upcoming surgery.  These 
services will be billed directly to your insurance carrier by Great Lakes Anesthesiology; any patient 
responsibility will then be billed directly to you.    

We participate with all major insurance carriers such as BCBS of WNY, Independent Health, Univera and 
Empire.  We encourage you to contact our office prior to surgery to ensure you are fully informed on the 
participation status of your insurance carrier and any out of pocket expense you may be responsible for.  

Our hours of operation are Monday through Friday, 8 am to 4 pm.  Please contact our office at 716-323-6580 
prior to surgery so we may answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marybeth Sgroi 
Billing Manager 
Great Lakes Anesthesiology PC 
 


